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18 November 2016 

 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
 
This is Greg Norton, Principal (Acting) of Loch Lomond School, here with a few announcements regarding 
upcoming events at your school for the week of Nov. 21st – 25th. 
 
Home Reports will be distributed at the end of the school day on Monday, Nov. 21st. Please sign and return the 
report card envelope to your child’s homeroom teacher as confirmation that you have received and reviewed your 
child’s report card.  
 
Congratulation on a brilliant showing by our Loch Lomond Cup Stacking team at their most recent jamboree. Our 
students finished consistently in the top three, with our school team posting an impressive 1st place finish in two of 
three team rankings. Thank you to each of our competitors for your excellence in this sport and representing Loch 
Lomond School with fine sportsmanship. Special thanks to Mr. Cormier, Ms. Aylward and Mme. Maxon for your 
leadership in this extracurricular activity.  
 
In an effort to raise funds for The Empty Stocking Fund on Nov. 26th @ 12:00 – 8:00, our Loch Lomond Lions School 
Choir will be holding a fundraising activity during the week of Nov. 21st – Nov. 25th. This year our fundraising 
activity will be a Jelly Bean Jar where students, parents and staff can make a guess at the number of Jelly Beans in 
the Jar for a cost of 0.50 cents per guess. The Jelly Bean Jar will be on display in the school lobby with all proceed 
going to The Empty Stocking Fund. 
  
On Monday, Nov. 21st there will be a program information presentation for French second language programs. The 
program information meeting will be at 6:30 p.m. in the Donaldson Room of the Saint John Education Centre, 
located at 490 Woodward Avenue, Saint John. The information will be provided on options for the Grades 1, 3, and 
6 students: English Prime Program, Early French Immersion Program (Grade 1, and Grade 3 entries) and the Late 
Grade 6 Immersion Program. 
 
UNBSJ Professor, Dr. Cheryl Fury will be at LLS on Tuesday, Nov. 22nd delivering a presentation to Mme. Taylor’s 
class on the role of a historian. Prof. Fury is an award winning teacher, published author and Associate Professor of 
History at UNBSJ. This opportunity is made possible because of an innovative partnership between UNBSJ and the 
Anglophone South School District.  

On Wednesday, Nov. 23rd students who have submitted consent forms will receive their regular fluoride treatment 
to help keep that smile strong.  

Parent Teacher Meetings will be held on the evening of Thursday, Nov. 24th from 4:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. and Friday, 
Nov. 25th from 1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Your child’s teacher will be scheduling appointment times with you. If you are 
unable to meet during the parent teacher meeting times please don’t hesitate to contact your child’s teacher to 
discuss your child’s progress for another date and time.  
 
For a complete list of the week’s activities & future events please refer to the Loch Lomond School website or 
follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the before mentioned 
announcements please call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our 
school a better place to learn and visit! 
 
Yours in Education, 
Greg Norton 
Principal 
(Acting) 


